
Farm Museum Advisory Board 

November 13, 2024 

Present: Commissioner Vigliotti, Jane Sewell, John Boag, Bryan Hall, Judy Fortin and Peggy Soper 

A tour of the new maintenance shop was given by Bryan Hall, Maintenance Supervisor. 

Manager's Report was given by Jane Sewell on the Blacksten Mill. The mill is being taken down and 

moved to the Farm Museum. John Boag reported that he has been to the mill and inspected the 

structure. All the mill gearing is there. John has begun tagging pieces of the structure for reassemble. 

And he has made space in the Museum's Corn Crib to store the mill pieces that are salvable. John Boag 

will supervise taking down the mill. The work will begin soon and only take a few days. 

Next meeting December 18th at 9:30 AM in the Grier Room. 

There will be no meeting in January or February. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Peggy Soper 




